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From: Mike Perrin 
Sent: Monday, 16 July 2012 11:40 AM
To: Committee, Economics (REPS)
Subject: LAFHA

I have now been in Australia since March 25th 2011, my move to 
Australia has 
been a massive financial commitment as I have kept my belongings in my 
UK 
household. LAFHA has helped me considerably since my arrival in Sydney 
as it 
has allowed me to obtain the same quality of lifestyle for which i was
custom to in the UK. I would be grateful if consideration was taken 
into 
perhaps offering a one year cooling off period before it is removed in 
its 
entirety. 
 
Kindest regards 
  
Mike Perrin 
Sales Director 
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